
The Montgomery County Auditor’s November 2019 report revealed that several of our public school 
districts will lose hundreds of thousands of dollars in revenue in 2020 resulting from the Memorial Day 
tornadoes’ property destruction. Here is a list of how much money the schools lost, published in an article 
by the Dayton Daily News on November 18, 2019: 
 

SCHOOLS Applications received Total reduction in taxable value Tax revenue loss 

Trotwood-Madison City Schools 394 -$16,773,000 -$320,000 

Dayton Public Schools 374 -$10,635,000 -$248,000 

Northridge Local Schools 236 -$5,625,000 -$121,000 

Brookville Local Schools 134 -$4,409,000 -$63,000 

Vandalia Bulter City Schools 59 -$3,822,000 -$61,000 

Northmont City Schools 52 -$3,741,000 -$72,000 

Mad River Local Schools 13 -$1,145,000 -$23,000 

 


